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Dear David, 14 December 2A2L

We are writing pursuant to our earlier correspondence about the impending expiry of the licence

of Fighting Fathers Ministries Pty Ltd for the use of the Parish Hall. We previously advised, in our

letter dated 27 September 202L, that Fighting Fathers Ministries Pty Ltd was required to remove

all its equipment from the hall by the expiration date of the licence (i.e. 28 December 202Ll.ln
light of the terms of the Termination Agreement dated 19 April 2A2O, which specified 31 Decem-

ber 2O2t as the termination date for the licence, we are prepared to extend the date by which you

must remove allthe equipment, including signage and photos on the walls, to Friday 31 December

202L.

From Monday 20 December, the Sunnyfield program for people with disability will be in recess for

the holiday period, so you can have free access to the hall until Friday 31 December. After that

date, you will no longer be able to gain access to the hall. Any equipment, signage or photos still in

the hall after that date will be removed at your expense.

We would stress that said equipment does not include the boxing ring, which was purchased using

funds from a New South Wales Clubs' Grant in 2015. Under the terms of that grant, the parish may

only donate it to a not-for-profit, community incorporated organisation. The parish cannot donate

the boxing ring to Fighting Fathers Ministries Pty. Ltd., because it does not qualify as a not-for-
profit organisation.

The wardens and parish council have identified a suitable organisation which works with disadvan-

taged youth in regional NSW.

Kind regards,

Signed by the Wardens on of the Parish Council, Holy Trinity Dulwich Hill
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,g

/

Corner of Herbert & Seaview Streets, Dulwich Hill

Post: PO Box 108, Dulwich Hill, NSW 2203
E ma i I : offi ce @ h o lvt ri n ityd u lw ich hj1l. o re. Ag
Tel:02 9569 t255

.J
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Copy to: The Right Reverend Dr Michael Stead

Diocesan Registrar (Acting)

Bishop of South Sydney
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